Teresa,

Attached is a cost estimate to adjust the Town Hall Northerly Entrance to drain properly.  In looking as the survey shots we collected, it appears that the existing concrete pad is really flat and almost drains towards the door which may cause it to hold water.  I suggest removing the existing concrete pad in front of the door and replacing it with a larger concrete pad that slopes away from the door at a minimum slope of 2%.  Please let me know if you have any questions there wasn’t much to show in an exhibit but I can certainly create one if you would like.

Thanks, 

Brad Holwegner, P.E.
Project Manager
WLC Engineering and Surveying
200 Pronghorn St., Casper, WY 82601          
307-266-2524

